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June 24, 2024 

 

 

Attn: All Taxing Districts within Maricopa County 

 

 

Please be advised that the processing of the resolutions resulting from the Qasimyar vs. 

Maricopa County judgment will start the second week of July.  

 

The Treasurer’s Office will begin with the court-approved class list for tax year 2015 and 

process each succeeding court-approved class list ending with tax year 2021. Any further 

corrections that need to be made to a parcel due to a correction from a prior year will also be 

processed year by year. 

 

In the future, the Treasurer’s Office will have information on how non-negotiated refund checks 

will be handled.  

 

To view the impact on your taxing district please log in to your Agency Web account.   

 

Should you need anything further, please email us at: qasimyar.inquiry@maricopa.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Maricopa County Treasurer’s Office 
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